Date:  April 26, 2019

To: Johnny Grimaldo, Purchasing

From: Scott Parker, WCEC Team Leader Q%

RE: RFP #1810-266

Dear Johnny,

Please accept this memo as the Letter of Acceptance for Mission Critical Partners as the selected vendor
for RFP 1810-266 for the WCEC Comprehensive 9-1-1 Education Program Development.

This includes the review of the revised Scope of Work and the revised pricing,

The attached signed document contains both the individual scoring and the combined, team score. This
document was signed by the team as both the scoring and final recommendation document.

Rgspectfuil

Scott Parker, WCEC Evaluation Team Leader

Respectful, Professional, Excellence in Care and Service




